

***Update on events until further notice***
Although the advice and guidelines from the BEF has been followed and has still not changed. 
Due to people’s concerns Mendip Plains Equestrian Centre will be closed this weekend February 9th & 10th 2019.
A decision will be made about whether we are able to reschedule entries on Monday February 11th 2019.
If you would like any further information on the current flu situation please do follow this link to the BEF website:
https://bef.co.uk/Detail.aspx?page=Horse-Health-Biosecurity#
